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6th November 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,

I hope this update finds you safe and well. Clearly the country is facing a further period of uncertainty and hardship and as a school we are determined to continue to support you and your children during this period. 

In line with our risk assessment we are keeping the classrooms well ventilated by leaving doors and windows open. Therefore we are encouraging children to wear extra layers of clothing as the temperature drops. We are also allowing children to wear their coats or school fleeces in the classroom during learning time.
If you need to speak to a member of staff at the gates during drop off and pick up time we respectfully ask that you maintain social distancing and wear a face covering. 
In the meantime I hope you have a lovely weekend.

Kind regards,
Mr P Newbold

Headteacher
Southway Junior School

Burgess Hill

01444233824
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